
From: Ron and Mary Sealey   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 8:11 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
Dear Planning Committee: 
This note is in reference to the GRIDS2/MCR plan to be provided to the May 17th public meeting. 
 
We would like to thank you for voting for no more sprawl in Hamilton! 
 
The Hamilton urban boundary must be frozen for the foreseeable future to protect farmland for food 
security, to mitigate the effects of climate change, and to promote inclusive urban neighbourhoods in 
the City of Hamilton. 
 
Thank you! Thank you! 
Mary Sealey 
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